

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Motions – Councillor A. Iwanchuk (April 4, 2017) Neighbourhood Traffic Reviews

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the report of the General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department dated May 14, 2018, be received as information; and
- 2. That the Administration report back on how posted limits on residential streets may be achieved, including a review of other municipalities with regard to posted speed limits, and how school zones and playground zones are being considered.

History

At the May 14, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated May 14, 2018 was considered.

Your Committee is recommending a report back regarding how posted limits on residential streets may achieved.

Attachment

May 14, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities.